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Please be aware that this is a compulsory part of the physical education curriculum.
Please note the following requirements:

Please ensure your child has a large towel, swimming costume, polythene bag and comb.  A small towel for your child to stand on would be useful.

PLEASE NOTE:  Bikinis and Shorts that go below the knee and have pockets cannot be worn for these lessons.  However, short shorts are acceptable.
The following rules must be adhered to:

· No one will swim with severe cold, septic spots, cuts, ear complaints, athletes’ foot, bandaged or dressed wounds.  An explanatory note MUST be sent in any of these instances.

· Goggles may be worn.

· Children may swim with verrucae ONLY if an ordinary sock is worn; which must be brought to the attention of the teacher.

· Strictly NO jewellery, of any kind, to be worn, this includes earings.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs. K. Costello
Headteacher
SWIMMING SESSIONS


(held at Teesdale Leisure Centre)





As from Monday 12th September 2022, all Year 5/6 children will be attending the swimming baths at the Teesdale Leisure Centre, every Monday afternoon up until the end of term. 


Unfortunately due to COVID restrictions Teesdale Leisure Centre is unable to allow any spectators for the class swimming lessons.











